CAT UPDATE to https://www.truthinadvertising.org/govsimplified/ 

GovSimplified

[bookmark: _GoBack]In January 2015, a class-action lawsuit was filed against GovSimplified LLC (a company that purports to streamline government application processes) for allegedly deceptively representing that it is a government website and charging consumers for services they canould receive for free elsewhere. The complaint, which was transferred to federal court in February 2015, alleges that the company’s website is deceptive in several ways, including that the company uses a URL that makes consumers think the website is affiliated with the government, makes the website look like a government website in layout and appearance, and uses hard-to-read disclaimers on its website. According to the complaint, the named plaintiff purchased an IRS Employment Identification Number through GovSimplified when she actually could have received an EIN for free directly from the government. (O’Brien et al v. GovSimplified LLC, Case No. 2015-001492-CA-0115-cv-20702, Florida’s Eleventh Judicial Circuit Court for Miami-Dade CountyS. D. FL.).
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